
PAROISSE SAINT-FRANÇOIS-XAVIER PARISH 

 

PAROCHIAL ADMINISTRATOR  

Fr. Komi Seho Abel Alate 

Cell phone number: 1-204-557-1291 
Email address: komabel2002@yahoo.fr 

 

Parish Contacts: 
     Yvonne Wood - 204-864-2026 

   

Web site: www.sfxrcparish.ca 

e-mail: stfrancoisxavierparish@gmail.com 

Elie e-mail: bsteuoffice@gmail.com 

 

 

32th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

                         
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK & SHUT-INS OF OUR PARISH: 

John & Marguerite Peters, Joan Regnier, René & Lori-Ann & the future of our church. St. François-
Xavier, priez pour nous/pray for us. Lord, thank you for your constant watchful eye over us. 
Praise God! Anyone wanting to add or remove a name please contact Odile (204-864-2367). 

## Please keep on praying for Anne Lamothe  
 

MINISTRY LIST: 

November 10th, 2024 – 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

Welcoming Ministry: Stan Breland & Mike McCaughan; English: Elaine Senecal; French: 

Lise Cyr; Clean the church: Senecal 

November 17th, 2024 – 33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

Welcoming Ministry: Pat & Roger McCaughan; English: Stan Breland: French: Elaine 

Senecal; Clean the church: Thibert 

 

MASS INTENTIONS: 

November 10, 2024: For the deceased beloved Albertine McCaughan requested Robert & Léona. 
November 17, 2024: For beloved Daniel Laurence requested by Lise Cyr 
November 24, 2024: For beloved Stanley Barnes requested by Lise Cyr. 

 

***NOTICE TO ALL PARISHIONERS 

Our parish is struggling financially! Currently our expenses are gaining on 
our available income. As you may have noticed the number of parishioners 
has dwindled since Covid. While we continue to hope former parishioners 

will return and new families will join us, we really cannot afford to wait. 

CAN YOU HELP??? 
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We are asking parishioners to consider increasing their church donations 

by any amount possible. 

We need to work together to support the future of our St. François-Xavier parish. 

Thank you. 
 
VOCATION GROUP LEADERS: 

A new group has been formed in our parish and surrounded area. Father Abel has appointed Jerri 
and Patrick Hill to lead this very important beginning. We are hoping to see an increase of faith.                            

SHARING GOD’S GIFTS 

St. François-Xavier Parish appeal target for 2024 is $3,679.00 
-   Donations may be made by pre-authorized debit, Visa/MasterCard, or cheque.  Cheques are to 
be made payable to Sharing God’s Gifts.  Pamphlets which include a donation section and postage 
paid envelopes can be found at the back of the church.   
-   On-line donations may also be made via the Archdiocese of Winnipeg Website.  Click on 
donation, select Sharing God’s Gifts, select St. François-Xavier Church on drop down menu then 
complete the amount and your information.   
Archdiocese of Winnipeg will send out the tax receipts for these donations in January of 2025.  
 
Thank you for participating in this year’s Annual Appeal.    
 

The Pope’s Prayer Intention: 

The Pope’s Prayer Intention: 
We pray that all parents who mourn the loss of a son or daughter find support in their community and 
receive peace and consolation from the Holy Spirit. 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK: 

1. One word or a pleasing smile is often enough to raise up a saddened and wounded soul. 
2. If you judge people, you have no time to love them. (Both from Ste Thérèse de Lisieux) 


